
 

JUBILEE HILLS PUBLIC SCHOOL, RAMPALLY 
CIRCULAR –SPECIAL COACHING  

 
 
 

Ref: JHPS/PAR/CIR/32 /2022-23                                      DATE: 17/11/2022 

 

Dear Parent, 

We are happy to inform you that the Special Coaching Program is being 

launched from tomorrow, i.e. Friday, 18th November, 2022. 

We however regret to inform you that, due to unexpected delays in supply of 

Kitchen equipment and completion of the temporary kitchen to high 

standards of cleanliness, the Canteen in not yet functional. We are working 

on starting the canteen by or before 1st Dec 22. Kindly bear with us for 

these few days. Please make sure that you send evening time snacks for 

your children.  

The Buses will leave the school at 5.30 pm and students will be dropped at 

their regular bus stops.  Please make arrangements to pick them up from 

their designated bus stops and please ensure that the person to pick up the 

student is present at the stop, at least 10 minutes before the specified Drop-

off time. Bus routes with the timings are being forwarded to you.  

 

For your quick reference: 

Timings: 3.30 pm to 5.30 pm 

Buses start at 5.30 pm 

Special Coaching is provided on ALL working days. 

Snacks should be carried by the students till canteen is made 

functional 

 

Regards 
 

Principal 
JHPS- Rampally 


